Grade 3	English Examination	2 nd Term
---------	---------------------	----------------------

MARKS: 50 SECTION A

1. Spelling

1.	
4.	
5.	

[5]

2. Write the following numbers in word.

a) 10	
ວ) 22	
c) 48	
I) 76	•
94	•

[5]

3. Fill in the missing letters and complete the words

- a) Fam__ly
- b) F____ld
- c) Mot___er
- d) Vill<u>g</u>s
- e) Spe_r

[5]

4. Write the words that shows an act is happening now next to the words below in the table

Word	Action
a. To cry	
b. To build	
c. To eat	
d. To work	
e. Write	

[5]

5. Complete the table below using the correct tenses.

Simple Present Tense	Past Simple Tense
a. Play	
b.	Swept
c. work	
d. go	
e.	Took
	[5

- 6. Rewrite these sentences correctly
 - a. I am (Read) a book_____
 - b. He is (go) to town_____
 - c. The children are (play) in the classroom_____
 - d. We are (clean) our desk_____
 - e. They are all (sing) a song_____

[5]

[5]

- 7. Complete the following questions. Chose the correct interrogative pronouns.
 - a. _____ are you coming to school?
 - b. _____ Book is yours?
 - c. ______is your mother today?
 - d. ______ is your name and surname?

8. What is the Time?

e.



[5]

SECTION B

Read the following passage below and answer all questions.

Too Much Cake

In a small town there lived a small boy with his father and mother. The boy liked cakes. He wanted to eat cakes in the morning, all day before he went to bed. His parents bought him cakes every day, he ate and ate. By the age of seven the boy was so fat that he could not run like other children. At school he needed big chairs because he broke all the small ones.

One day his grandmother came to visit. She did not like what she saw. His grandmother the thought of a plan. She baked many big cakes and she said he should eat as much as he wanted. So the boy ate and ate. When the sun set, the boy was full but he wanted more cakes. When they were about to go to sleep the boy started crying "what is the matter?" grandmother asked. "My stomach is sore," the boy cried. "Have more cakes..." said grandmother, but the boy could not have more.

That night the boy became sick. From that day on the boy did not want cakes ever again.

Question 1

- a. Who lived in a small town?
- b. What did the boy like most?
- c. What happened to the boy when he was seven years old?
- d. Who visited the boy and came with a plan?
- e. Why do you the boy cried?

[10]

Grade 3

Marking Guide

Marks 50

Section A

- 1. Spelling
 - a. Ship
 - b. Spinach
 - c. Juice
 - d. Traffic
 - e. Balloon

[5]

- 2. Numbers in words
 - a. Ten
 - b. Twenty two
 - c. Forty eight
 - d. Seventy six
 - e. Ninety four
- 3. ,.
 - a. Family
 - b. O
 - с. Н
 - d. E
 - e. A

[5]

[5]

- 4. Action
 - a. Crying
 - b. Building
 - c. Eating
 - d. Working
 - e. Writing
- 5. J
 - a. Played
 - b. Sweep
 - c. Worked

- d. Went
- e. Take
- 6. Answers
 - a. Reading
 - b. Going
 - c. Playing
 - d. Cleaning
 - e. Singing
- 7. Answers
 - a. When
 - b. Which
 - c. How
 - d. What
 - e. Whose
- 8. Answers
 - a. Quarter to three
 - b. Ten o'clock
 - c. Half past nine
 - d. One o'clock
 - e. Quarter past seven

Section B

- a. A small boy with his mother and father.
- b. He liked cakes.
- c. The boy was so fat that he couldn't walk.
- d. His grandmother.
- е..

[5]

[5]

[5]

[10]